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The lower four fields have been designated ' Local Wildlife site'.

The two upper fields not so designated (Green Belt Only ) have recently been the subject
of a planning application, refused for four detached houses .An appeal was also lost but the
applicant has told me that she intends to apply again.

As there 1s no fundamental difference between the six fields, placing of the "'Wildlife '
designation on the two upper fields might offer further protection against this locally
unpopular developement.

Janet and Tobin Trevethick

Loxley





